
Date: 6/9/2017 3:34:32 PM
From: "MatthewClark" mclaik@scbizneyw.com
To : "Tori Beth " Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
Subject: Re: Today

Thanks Tori Beth We will have raw video that will be sent to me to segment for our YouTube page, if that helps.

Matt

On Fri, Jun 9,2017 at 11 J) 1 AM, Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Hi Matt,

Thank you again for yesterday’s opportunity. The LG very much enjoyed his time, and we look forward to joining you again soon. Please let me 
know if there are any other events coming up that you would like for him to attend. We would love to make it happen.

Also, do you happen to have video of the event? If so, we would love to promote it on our end.

Thanks!

Tori Beth

Tori Beth Black

Director of Conminications

Office of the Lieutenant Governor

803-734-1979

From: Matthew Clark [mailtomclark@scbiznews.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 08,2017 5:13 PM
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Cc: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse. gov> 
Subject: Re: Today

It did go very well I've had some inquiry into reaching out to LG. I can route them to you or Tori Beth, you're choice.

Thanks to both of you for all of your help. We should do another event some time.

Matt

On Thu, Jun 8,2017 at 4:30 PM Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Matt, I just read the article, and it seems that things went quite well this morning. LG Bryant was very pleased to be able to share his thoughts, 
and we thank you very much for the opportunity. Please let me know what else we can do, and we hope to see you again when we're in 
Greenville.

Danny

Sent from Gmail Mobile
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Matthew Clark
Editor
864-720-1222
Twitter: @SC BizMatt


